



Ettington Church of England Primary School

7th November 2022

Dear Parents and Carers

Thank you so much for supporting your children in our Send A Cow sponsored walk on Friday. We are aiming to raise enough money to at least purchase a cow for a rural village in Africa to support sustainable living.

The children walked 475 miles. When we added the staff miles, this took us to 493 miles.

Nicelle Here

We were aiming to walk 489 miles, the length of Uganda. By the skin of our teeth, we made it!

Could we ask that all sponsorship money is in school by Friday 11th November please. It can be left with either the class teacher or the school office. Cheques can be made payable to Ettington Primary School and we will transfer the money. I look forward to giving you the grand total raised soon.

Yours sincerely

Mrs M Crowe Acting Head Teacher